
AccessArt & Social Media

As a registered charity, it’s important to us that
we ensure we use social media responsibly, and
with our core aim of “furthering the advancement
of visual arts education” in mind.

Find AccessArt on the following channels and find
out  more  about  how  we  aim  to  develop  these
channels over time, to help serve our audience.

Facebook

Join our facebook group at The AccessArt Network.
This thriving group is growing fast and we aim to
make it a welcoming place for all our audience
(teachers & educators all settings, artists, home
users) to build their networks, share outcomes and
ask questions.

In particular we’d like to encourage our facebook
group as the place to share outcomes inspired by
AccessArt. Pls tag us on Facebook using @accessart
#InspiredByAccessArt

Your  contact  for  Facebook  is
Paula@accessart.org.uk

https://www.accessart.org.uk/accessart-social-media/
https://www.accessart.org.uk/inspirational-visual-arts-resources/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/274615611166132/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/274615611166132/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/274615611166132/
mailto:Paula@accessart.org.uk


Instagram

Keep up to date with our latest resources, news
and  opportunities  by  following  AccessArt  on
Instagram at @accessart.org.uk

Share images of work made as a result of AccessArt
resources  and  tag  us  using  @accessart.org.uk
#InspiredByAccessArt

Your  contact  for  Instagram  is
Morag@accessart.org.uk

Pinterest

We have exciting plans for our Pinterest boards,
so join us now and be ready for exciting galleries
featuring work made and inspired by AccessArt!
Find us on Pinterest @accessart

Your  contact  for  Pinterest  is
paula@accessart.org.uk

https://www.instagram.com/accessart.org.uk/
https://www.instagram.com/accessart.org.uk/
https://www.instagram.com/accessart.org.uk/
mailto:Morag@accessart.org.uk
https://www.pinterest.co.uk/accessart/
https://www.pinterest.co.uk/accessart/
https://www.pinterest.co.uk/accessart/
mailto:paula@accessart.org.uk


Twitter

We use Twitter as a platform to share our latest
news and resources, and to connect to to other
organisations working in the area. Find us on
Twitter @accessart

Tag us using @accessart #InspiredByAccessArt

Your contact for Twitter is info@accessart.org.uk

LinkedIn

We  use  LinkedIn  to  share  organisational
information and to connect to other organisations
and  professionals  in  the  field.  Find  us  on
LinkedIn  @accessart

Tag us using @accessart

Your  contact  for  LinkedIn  is
trevor@accessart.org.uk

https://www.pinterest.co.uk/accessart/
https://twitter.com/accessart
https://twitter.com/accessart
mailto:info@accessart.org.uk
https://www.linkedin.com/company/accessart/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/accessart/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/accessart/
mailto:trevor@accessart.org.uk

